
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 6, 2022 

 

    

 RE:  TOWNSHIP OF MCKELLAR HIRES NEW DEPUTY CLERK/PLANNING ASSISTANT 

 

McKellar, ON.  We are pleased to announce that Ms. Karlee Britton has started in her new role with the 

Township of McKellar as Deputy Clerk/Planning Assistant as of September 6, 2022. 

Ms. Britton comes to the Township of McKellar with 4 years experience in municipal government, 

including administrative roles in both Public Works and Planning.  Ms. Britton has also completed the 

Municipal Administration Program with AMCTO and will be a wonderful asset to the Township of McKellar 

Team.   

We are extremely pleased to welcome Ms. Britton in her new role as we continue to improve and build a 

strong community.   
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For further information, please contact: 

 

Ina Watkinson        Peter Hopkins 

Clerk Administrator       Mayor 

705-389-2842        705-389-2228 

clerk@mckellar.ca        peterhopkins1942@gmail.com 
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